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Partners in Community
Outreach is a coalition of
home visting programs
throughout West Virginia.
Our mission is to support
and build the capacity
and influence of
evidence-based In-Home
Family Education, which
in turn improves the
health and well-being of
our young children and
their families.
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Cabell County Family Support
Specialist Jenny Browning has been
home visiting for over 6 years. In the
words of a recent HFA graduate,
“When things were tough, I didnt
know where to turn. There was
Jenny.” Great work, Jenny!

Star Home Visitor Happy Birthday
To Christina Cline, Diane
Hughes, Samantha McCoy,
Aryn Carr, Laurie McKeown
and Nonie Roberts this
quarter! We hope it’s as
wonderful as you are.

Training and Technical Assistance Stipends - PiCO is able to
offer new stipends of up to $1,000 over the next PY! These
stipends should be used for activities related to staff training and
meet needs beyond what your grant covers. (Pictured above: The
Clay-Braxton PAT Team at their Strategic Planning Retreat,
funded in part by the PiCO Training and TA Stipend!) 
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Helping WV children grow up
healthy, strong, and ready to learn.

Partner
Updates

10/4 - 10 am, PiCO Office Hours 

11/1 - 10 am, Advocacy 101 Virtual  
           Training with Jim McKay and 
           Angie Davis

12/11 - Quarterly PiCO Meeting in 
           Weston

The New Supervisors Toolkit and Manual is complete, containing
the foundational information & guidance needed to succeed, along
with links and resources. It is a working document, meaning it will
live online so it can easily be updated as we progress - if you notice
something is missing, please email samantha@teamwv.org to
notify! Scan the QR code above to view. 

PiCO has made progress on several objectives, such as:
Mentorship & reflective - this is underway, if you have not been
assigned a mentor and would like one, or would like to receive
reflective supervision, please notify the coordinator. 
Advocacy - committees are in the midst of planning and preparing
for fortified advocacy efforts in the 2025, with the newly elected. 
Grant support - two sites have received support grant writing
Tech support - 7 sites are receiving new tablets, and we held a
virtual workgroup for people to share and ask questions about tech,
marketing tools, and going paperless. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88070943269?pwd=MEpJcGdsYTIraENYeW1yczNPMWt2UT09

